
I urge a NO vote on SB 554. 

This bill is another infringement upon my right for self defense and protection. I am a woman and it is comforting knowing that I am 
able to protect myself and my children, if need be. 

We are living in a day where criminals take advantage of gun free zones. Theses bills are bad for law abiding citizens and pave the 
way for criminals to easily cause harm and destroy lives, knowing most citizens are abiding by the law.

Again, we need to be protecting law abiding citizen's, not making them criminals. I urge a NO vote on this bill.

Thank you


